June 20, 2013

Cromwell Valley Park

2002 Cromwell Bridge Road

Baltimore, MD  21202

Dear Cromwell Valley Park Council,

On behalf of Riderwood Elementary School, I present to you a check for $250 to be used for projects at the Willow Grove Nature Education Center.  Our students raised this money through the Terracycle program by recycling juice pouches and chip bags.  Because your staff has been so helpful in our Green School efforts and because our kindergarteners enjoy your field trips, we are pleased to make this donation to your park.

Via video on the morning announcements, Justine Schaeffer presented three possible options for spending the money:  tanks, wingspan banner, and food for the animals in the nature center.  The students enthusiastically debated the options and, using an electronic voting system in our library, cast individual ballots.  They selected tanks, so please use this money for new tanks in addition to the other projects as you see fit.

Thank you so much for partnering with us!

Sincerely,

Kathy DeHart, Principal

Riderwood Elementary School

Enclosure

